
 
 
 

3rd February 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are pleased to let you know that we will be holding the Great Marlow School Careers Fair, it will take place 
on Tuesday 11th February.   
 
We have arranged for representatives from a range of occupational areas, training providers, and further and 
higher education providers to speak to students in Years 9,10,11 and sixth form about their future 
opportunities. 
 
Students will have the opportunity to visit the fair at prearranged times. 
 
We would encourage you to speak to your child about this and help them to consider who they would 
particularly like to speak with and plan some questions they may like to ask, using this as an opportunity to 
research some new ideas. 
 
Here are some suggestions, hopefully they will think of some of their own. 
 

• What/skills aptitudes are suited to this area? 

• What qualifications are required? 

• What training opportunities are offered? 

• How much could I eventually hope to earn? 

• What are the typical working hours? 

• What advice can you give to help me get into this career area? 

 
If you have any further questions please contact Maggie Brunt  mbrunt@gms.bucks.sch.uk or Owen Hollyman 
ohollyman@gms.bucks.sch.uk 
 
Your faithfully 
 
Margaret Brunt 
Careers Lead 
 
 
 

mailto:mbrunt@gms.bucks.sch.uk
mailto:ohollyman@gms.bucks.sch.uk

